
We, the Speakers and Presidents of the Faculty Senates/Councils of the Texas A&M University System, 
collectively believe that compelling employees to share confidential health information protected by law 
under HIPAA with a third party, for-profit vendor, is fundamentally wrong and violates principles of 
protection of private information of the employees.    

Be it RESOLVED, that Speakers and Presidents of the Faculty Senates/Councils of the Texas A&M 
University System call upon the Texas A&M University System Health Care Plan to remove the new 
requirement for completion of the MyEvive Health Assessment in order to receive credit for the 
Wellness Premium Incentive.   

Approved on Friday, February 22, 2019 by the following Speakers/Presidents: 

Julie Harlin, Texas A&M University 

Beverly Copeland, Prairie View A&M University 

Claire Angelique Nolasco Braaten, Texas A&M University-San Antonio 

Elizabeth Janzen, Texas A&M University-Kingsville 

Freddie Davis, West Texas A&M University 

Richard Parsons, Texas A&M University-Texarkana 

Stephen Starnes, Texas A&M University-Commerce 

Pam Winn, Tarleton State University 

Frank Spaniol, Texas A&M University-Corpus Christi 


